Email exchange with John Robertson, Tennis Coach
From: Easington CofE Primary School (3182) <p3182.admin@durhamlearning.net>
Date: 2 September 2015 at 14:23
Subject: FW: Fwd:
To: "adunn1001@gmail.com" <adunn1001@gmail.com>

Hi Alistair 

Many thanks to you Alistair for letting me come along and join in with your children. I thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon, working with a great bunch of young tennis palyers and of course yourself and I think Christina? You should be congratulated on running a great club and having such motivated and committed children. I will be back again as my Mother-in-Law only lives along the road. A children's sports club is only as good as the people that run it. Well done Alistair, I'm sure you have a good few budding tennis players. Keep up the good work we need people like yourself in sport. 

I will see you again in the not too distant future, and will be in touch before I arrive. Loved the day.  

Yours in Sport    

John 

From: Alistair Dunn [adunn1001@gmail.com]
Sent: 22 August 2015 10:48
To: Easington CofE Primary School (3182)

FAO John Robertson

Hi John

I tracked you down through Google!

Many thanks for coming to our junior tennis clubplay earlier this month - your routines were great and your enthusiasm was infectious.

Attached is a photo of you with the older group, which you are welcome to use any way you wish.

Let me know when you are visiting Cloughey again and we can set up another session.

Regards

Alistair Dunn

Cloughey & District Tennis Club

